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This Week..... 
 

In English we have been continuing our work on 
–er and –ed. We noticed that –ed can make 

different sounds at the end of a word. It can 
say ‘t’, ‘d’ or ‘id’. 

We found some adjectives to describe our new 
dragon characters, which all looked excellent! 
Then we planned our own story on a story map. 

 
In Maths we looked at the properties of 2D and 

3D shapes. We noticed that 3-D shapes had 
different shaped faces and we made 3D shapes 

using shape equipment.  
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In Phonics, my group have moved onto 
phase four. We have been looking at 
consonant blends (where 2 consonant 

sounds are next to each other) e.g. bleach 
 

Mrs Williamson’s group have continued to 
look at phase five sounds and have been 

practicing segmenting complex words into 
their individual sounds 

  
Next Week.... 

We will be writing our own dragon stories.  

In Maths we will be starting to look at 
multiplication, starting with arrays. 

 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Amelia, Mia, Harvey-Jake, Elliot, 
Isaac, Sienna, Isabella, Florence, 
Elissa, Kayla, Erin and Freddie. 

Talk Topic  

Can you find different 
ways of saying ‘peace’ in 

different languages? 

 

Certificates and Awards 
Writer of the Week – 

Matthew- for beautiful handwriting. 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Isaac- for an excellent attitude and 

fantastic effort in his work. 

Christian Value Certificate for peace –  

Sienna- for being an excellent listener 

and conscientious worker. 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


